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BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS AND SAFETY
FEBRUARY 2, 2017
9:00 AM
WORK SESSION

Mayor Evans called the meeting to order.

Roll call was given. Mayor Evans and Board Member Deiwert were in attendance. Board Member Bradshaw was
absent.

The Board discussed the pump station and levee improvements budget and funding sources as Mr. Turchi of BF&S
will present a supplemental agreement at the Board of Public Works and Safety meeting on February 6.

The Board was presented with the quotes for a truck bed for a Water Department truck.

The Board discussed the status of East Main Street. Will wait to award inspection contract until construction
contract is awarded.

Board was informed by Mayor Evans that Julia Leahy of the Carroll County Chamber of Commerce will be
presenting at the February 6 meeting.

Board Member Deiwert expressed interest in possible curb work on Prince William just south of Riley Park
between North Street and US 421 as well as having the vactor truck for the storm drain at the intersection of North
Street and Prince William Road.

The Board discussed maintenance plans for the water and sewer departments.

Meeting adjourned at 10;15 a.m.
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